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Maine Partner Discusses New Workplace Surveillance Bill

News

8.11.25


In an interview with International Employment Lawyer, Pawel Binczyk shares his insight on Maine’s

new law that could place greater constraints on an employer’s ability to implement workplace

surveillance technology.

To read the article visit International Employment Lawyer (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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